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TGVI/Cor/Resource Plan Filing Rqsts 

VIA FACSIMILE 
(250) 480-4454 February 6, 2004 
 
 
 
Mr. Geoffrey Higgins  
Manager Regulatory Affairs 
Terasen Gas (Vancouver Island) Inc. 
PO Box 3777 
1675 Douglas Street 
Victoria, B.C.   V8W 3V3 
 
Dear Mr. Higgins: 
 

Re: Terasen Gas (Vancouver Island) Inc. 
               Resource Plan Filing                 

 
The Commission released Resource Planning Guidelines (“Guidelines”) in December 2003.  The Guidelines were 
prepared in response to the provincial government’s Energy Plan and subsequent amendments to the Utilities 
Commission Act (“UCA”).  The amendments to the UCA expand upon and clarify the planning requirements of 
utilities and the Commission’s role to review filed plans to determine whether expenditures are in the public 
interest and whether associated rate changes are necessary and appropriate. 
 
The Commission is now directing utilities to file resource plans.  As described in the Purpose and Scope section 
of the Guidelines, the Commission requires that any resource plans filed under paragraph 6.1, (a), (b) and (c) of 
the UCA be prepared in accordance with the Guidelines. 
 
Therefore, the Commission directs Terasen Gas (Vancouver Island) Inc. (“TGVI”) to file a resource plan before 
the end of 2004 in accordance with the Commission’s Resource Planning Guidelines.  The Commission will 
evaluate the resource plan and establish a review process, as necessary. 
 
The Commission will allow TGVI to choose the due date for this initial filing, but requests TGVI notify the 
Commission of its intended filing date by the end of February 2004.  The Commission also requests that TGVI 
recommend its preferred schedule for annual updates or renewal of its Resource Plan; for example, at an 
anniversary date of the initial filing or at a specified interval, such as six months following the financial year-end. 
 
 Yours truly, 
 
 Original signed by: 
 
 Robert J. Pellatt 
RG/chm 
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TGI/Cor/Resource Plan Filing Rqsts 

VIA FACSIMILE 
(604) 592-7890 February 6, 2004 
 
 
 
Mr. Scott Thomson  
Vice President, Finance and Regulatory Affairs  
Terasen Gas Inc. 
16705 Fraser Highway 
Surrey, B.C.   V3S 2X7 
 
Dear Mr. Thomson: 
 

Re: Terasen Gas Inc 
Resource Plan Filing 

 
The Commission released Resource Planning Guidelines (“Guidelines”) in December 2003.  The Guidelines were 
prepared in response to the provincial government’s Energy Plan and subsequent amendments to the Utilities 
Commission Act (“UCA”).  The amendments to the UCA expand upon and clarify the planning requirements of 
utilities and the Commission’s role to review filed plans to determine whether expenditures are in the public 
interest and whether associated rate changes are necessary and appropriate. 
 
The Commission is now directing utilities to file resource plans.  As described in the Purpose and Scope section 
of the Guidelines, the Commission requires that any resource plans filed under paragraph 6.1, (a), (b) and (c) of 
the UCA be prepared in accordance with the Guidelines. 
 
Therefore, the Commission directs Terasen Gas Inc. (“TGI”) to file a resource plan before the end of 2004 in 
accordance with the Commission’s Resource Planning Guidelines.  The Commission will evaluate the resource 
plan and establish a review process, as necessary. 
 
The Commission will allow TGI to choose the due date for this initial filing, but requests TGI notify the 
Commission of its intended filing date by the end of February 2004.  The Commission also requests that TGI 
recommend its preferred schedule for annual updates or renewal of its Resource Plan; for example, at an 
anniversary date of the initial filing or at a specified interval, such as six months following the financial year-end. 
 
 Yours truly, 
 
 Original signed by: 
 
 Robert J. Pellatt 
RG/chm 
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BCTC/Cor/Resource Plan Filing Rqsts 

VIA FACSIMILE 
(604) 699-7537 February 6, 2004 
 
 
 
Mr. Cameron B. Lusztig 
Director Regulatory Affairs 
British Columbia Transmission Corporation 
Suite 1100, Four Bentall Centre 
1055 Dunsmuir Street  PO Box 49260 
Vancouver, B.C.   V7X 1V5 
 
Dear Mr. Lusztig: 
 

Re: British Columbia Transmission Corporation 
                    Resource Plan Filing                        

 
The Commission released Resource Planning Guidelines (“Guidelines”) in December 2003.  The Guidelines were 
prepared in response to the provincial government’s Energy Plan and subsequent amendments to the Utilities 
Commission Act (“UCA”).  The amendments to the UCA expand upon and clarify the planning requirements of 
utilities and the Commission’s role to review filed plans to determine whether expenditures are in the public 
interest and whether associated rate changes are necessary and appropriate. 
 
The Commission is now directing utilities to file resource plans.  As described in the Purpose and Scope section 
of the Guidelines, the Commission requires that any resource plans filed under paragraph 6.1, (a), (b) and (c) of 
the UCA be prepared in accordance with the Guidelines. 
 
Therefore, the Commission directs British Columbia Transmission Corporation (“BCTC”) to file a resource plan 
before the end of 2004 in accordance with the Commission’s Resource Planning Guidelines.  The Commission 
will evaluate the resource plan and establish a review process, as necessary. 
 
The Commission will allow BCTC to choose the due date for this initial filing, but requests BCTC notify the 
Commission of its intended filing date by the end of February 2004.  The Commission also requests that BCTC 
recommend its preferred schedule for annual updates or renewal of its Resource Plan; for example, at an 
anniversary date of the initial filing or at a specified interval, such as six months following the financial year-end. 
 
 Yours truly, 
 
 Original signed by: 
 
 Robert J. Pellatt 
RG/chm 
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Aquila/Cor/Resource Plan Filing Rqsts 

VIA FACSIMILE 
1-866-352-5953 February 6, 2004 
 
 
 
Mr. George Isherwood 
Regulatory Affairs Executive 
Aquila Networks Canada (British Columbia) Ltd. 
P.O. Box 130 
1290 Esplanade 
Trail, B.C.   V1R 4L4 
 
Dear Mr. Isherwood: 
 

Re: Aquila Networks Canada (British Columbia) Ltd. 
                         Resource Plan Filing                           

 
The Commission released Resource Planning Guidelines (“Guidelines”) in December 2003.  The Guidelines were 
prepared in response to the provincial government’s Energy Plan and subsequent amendments to the Utilities 
Commission Act (“UCA”).  The amendments to the UCA expand upon and clarify the planning requirements of 
utilities and the Commission’s role to review filed plans to determine whether expenditures are in the public 
interest and whether associated rate changes are necessary and appropriate. 
 
The Commission is now directing utilities to file resource plans.  As described in the Purpose and Scope section 
of the Guidelines, the Commission requires that any resource plans filed under paragraph 6.1, (a), (b) and (c) of 
the UCA be prepared in accordance with the Guidelines. 
 
Therefore, the Commission directs Aquila Networks Canada (British Columbia) Ltd. (“Aquila”) to file a resource 
plan before the end of 2004 in accordance with the Commission’s Resource Planning Guidelines.  The 
Commission will evaluate the resource plan and establish a review process, as necessary. 
 
The Commission will allow Aquila to choose the due date for this initial filing, but requests Aquila notify the 
Commission of its intended filing date by the end of February 2004.  The Commission also requests that Aquila 
recommend its preferred schedule for annual updates or renewal of its Resource Plan; for example, at an 
anniversary date of the initial filing or at a specified interval, such as six months following the financial year-end. 
 
 Yours truly, 
 
 Original signed by: 
 
 Robert J. Pellatt 
RG/chm 
 


